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I strongly oppose HB 2025. These additional taxes would present an immense 

hardship on Oregonians who are already struggling under the weight of the current 

state taxes. It is past time for Oregon agencies to work within their means. 

Leadership should be working hard to seek cost cutting opportunities rather than 

always coming up with new ways to tax us.  This would be the correct way to 

represent Oregon citizens.  


